
 

 
  

 
 
 

Karolinska Institutet and Olof Norlanders Minnesstiftelse announce  
 

 

Travel Scholarship 2025 in the amount of 140 000 SEK 
 

The scholarship will be awarded to support a promising or already established 
Nordic researcher in the field of Anesthesiology and Intensive Care during  

a research stay at a foreign medical institution.  
Research concerning intensive care to patients with immunological 

disorders has a high priority. 
 

The application should be accompanied by a current curriculum vitae 
including a list of publications and presentations. A detailed description of the 

planned research project and financial planning should also be included, as 
well as an explanation for the choice of institution to be visited. 

 
The application should be mailed to: 

sanna.tavakoli-kolagari@regionstockholm.se  
no later than October 15th 2025 

 
The scholarship will be announced at the event of  

The Olof Norlander Day in Stockholm at the same occasion the  
Olof Norlander Honorary Lecture will be held. 

 
 

 

 
Information is available from  

 
Professor Lars I Eriksson, phone +46 (0)8-517 72340, lars.i.eriksson@ki.se    

Secretary Sanna Tavakoli, sanna.tavakoli-kolagari@regionstockholm.se  
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